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Epipens need to be in first aid kits carried on all modes of transportation and in public places.  Allergic 
reactions are increasing. There also, needs to be more public education and recognition of 
anaphylaxis.  This is extremely important.  Present policies need to be updated. Please attend to this 
issue. 
 

Thank you 

Diane Sylvester  


